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Monday 17th October 
 

Dear parents/carers, 
 
On Friday 4th November, Year 4 will be taking part in a Roman themed day for 
their ‘Marvellous Middle’.  
 
During the day, we will be doing some drama, re-enactments, food tasting and 
even some food making, thinking about what materials and ingredients 
would’ve been available 2000 years ago.  
 
In order to bring this immersive day to life, we would love it if your child could 
come to school dressed in Roman attire. They may choose to be a soldier, a 
farmer, a common person or even someone higher like a senator. See the 
images below for some inspiration.  
 

      
 
 
In the lead up to our day, we are hoping to make some Roman shields to use in 
our battle re-enactments so we would appreciate any donations of large pieces 
of cardboard.   
 
We look forward to immersing ourselves in Roman life for the day! 
 
Thank you, as always, for your continued support, 
 
The Year 4 Team 
 
 


